
Dear Families:

These are the latest updates as of May 20th, 2021.

Events:
May 26th-         Preschool (Last day) & Kindergarten Promotion Parade 3:30 pm
May 27th-         8th Grade to LR (Transition Day)
May 31st-         Memorial Day (No school)
June 1st -          Summer Enrichment Materials
June 2nd –         8th Grade Promotion Parade, 6 pm
June 3rd -          Bus Barn Dedication, 1 pm

NEW HOTSPOTS:
Please have your student bring their old hot spot to school with them, as we need to switch out the
old ones with new ones from Verizon.  Remote parents should bring in their student’s hotspot on
one of these days as well.  The old ones will all be turned off before June 1st. The new hot spots will
be activated for the summer for students to continue working on the grade appropriate programs
on their computers.

In order for your child to return on campus, you will need to turn in all necessary medical paperwork
beforehand.  This includes Attestation, Health History, Immunizations, & Health Care Plans.  If you are
uncertain of your status in this area, please call the office: 509-634-4541.

Remote Learning:
The parent who returns the highest number of packets for an individual child the rest of the year will
receive a prize worth $50.

Health & Safety:
If we have a COVID case in your student’s classroom, you will be notified.  Please continue to monitor
your student for symptoms each morning.

Sports:
Boys’ basketball practice began May 18. Games will begin in June.

Registration:  Next Year & Summer School:
Please notify your child’s teacher if you are interested in having them participate in summer school during
the month of July.  The focus will be on academic recovery for MS (4th-8th).  Registration packets are
available at the school office for summer school and for next school year.

Calendars & Surveys:
The new calendar is available on the website.

Sincerely,

Dr. Effie Dean

Superintendent / Principal


